
 

25 July 2018 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

LEADERSHIP CONDUCTS ROAD PROJECT VISIT  

The Executive Mayor, Clr Mafunda Makhubu together with Members of Mayoral 

Committee, Clr Molato Khanye and Clr. Zanele Ngwenya, Member of Parliament Ms 

Nokhanya Mnisi, Acting Municipal Manager, Conny Mametja conducted oversight visit 

to the Nkonkoni Road project in Siyathemba on the 24th July 2018. 

 

The upgrading and rehabilitation of Nkonkoni Street, costing R 5 634 865.50, 

implemented by the municipality through Municipal Infrastructure Grant (MIG) is a seven 

hundred and fifty two (752) meters size project which commenced in April 2018 and is 

anticipated to be completed by the end of August 2018. 

 

The Acting Municipal Manager emphasised the importance of Eco-living and fostering 

healthy lifestyle for our communities. Coincidentally, this was one of the topics of 

discussion at the recent ICLE World Conference that she attended in Montreal in 

Canada. She made strong comments for the move towards construction of roads 

projects implemented to include the provision of walkways to cater for safe walking and 

cycling of pedestrians and cyclists.  

 

The contractor was instructed to attend to identified snags with urgency in order to 

speed up the completion of the project and the leadership also vowed to continue to 

conduct unannounced site visits to this and other projects currently being implemented. 



 

 

--Ends – 
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